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16th December 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Reading at SPCEDS 

 

Even with circumstances being different at the moment, we have been so impressed with our children’s commitment with 
their reading at SPCEDS.  
 

Our summer reading challenge to read 6 books over the holiday was won by Isabella in Y6. She won an Amazon Fire 
tablet.  
 

We celebrated Roald Dahl Day and were very happy to present a Roald Dahl book to each class in school as part of our 
fundraising raffle. It was great to see all the work completed across school and a fantastic celebration of reading.  
 

For National Poetry Day, we had three winners in our poetry competition who each won a copy of Joshua Seigal’s book ‘I 
don’t like Poetry.’ Their poems were based on ‘love letters to fruit’. Well done to the children who won. We hope they 
enjoy them! 
 

As Christmas approaches, you will have received the Spalding Library mini Christmas reading challenge to read three 
books. You are able to go and complete a ‘Click and Collect’ at the library to take part as no members of the public are 
entering at this time. Everyone who takes part will receive a mini prize and certificate from the library.  
 

 
 

If you cannot get to the library, you can still read three books (online at Oxford Owl https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/, 
magazines etc.) and record them in your home Reading Ramble. We will be holding our own Christmas draw on Friday 
January 15th. Your child will just need to share their Reading Ramble with their class teacher to enter. We have book 
prizes for the runners up and a £10 Bookmark voucher for the winner.  
 

I would just like to take this opportunity to wish you all a merry and safe Christmas. Your children have been such a 
credit to you and as a community we are so proud of every one of them.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Kim Bird 
Assistant Head Teacher  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

